
The Denver Streets Partnership collaborated with the Civic Center 
Conservancy to host an Open Streets demonstration on 14th Avenue 

between Bannock Street and Acoma Street, south of Civic Center Park, in 
the Golden Triangle neighborhood on July 31, 2022.

Our demonstration, part of "Day in the Park" at Civic Center, aimed at 
encouraging casual park use, closed the street to vehicles to prioritize 

people walking and biking. Elements of the demonstration included 
shaded seating areas, games and kids’ activities, planters bu�ering 

the bike lane, and an enhanced pedestrian crossing at Acoma Street. 
The following are results from a survey of participants at the event.

“As a biker, I love concepts like this
and wish it would extend to miles

of continuous streets.”
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R E C O M M E N D A T I O N

Experiment with regular Open 
Streets events and move to 
permanent Open Streets in the 
long term.
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Do you live in the
Golden Triangle neighborhood?

“Overall, I enjoyed the Open Streets demonstration.” 
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What elements of the Open Streets
demonstration were your favorite? 

In three words, describe your experience. 
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Would you want a permanent open street on 14th Avenue? 


